
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 
 

NEW MEXICO JUNIOR COLLEGE 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear potential applicant, 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience but, at this time, we do not have any Certification by Waiver 
classes scheduled. These classes are created on a need basis and, currently, the agencies within 
New Mexico have stated that they are not in need of one.  
 
However, this is always subject to change at any given moment. So, please check our homepage 
at a later date to see if we have posted and/or scheduled a new CBW class.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Southeastern New Mexico Law Enforcement Academy 

 
 

 


